
 
 
 

ADDENDUM NO. 1 
 
 
DATE:   February 7, 2020 
 
TO:   All Potential Bidders 
 
FROM:   Karisa Scott, Procurement Specialist 
 
SUBJECT: Addendum No. 1 – Fire Extinguisher Inspections 
 
BIDS TO BE OPENED: February 24, 2020, at 11:00:00 a.m. (Eastern Time) 
 
This addendum is being published to provide clarifying information for bidders on how to 
calculate the total bid price and becomes a part of the Contract Document and modifies the original 
specifications as noted. 
 
Bidders are to provide a unit price for each item listed. However, the Total Bid Price will be 
calculated based only on items for which the 2018 Unit Count has been provided. The calculation 
will be:  Unit Price x Quantity = Total.  
 
Attached with this addendum is an updated Bid Pricing Sheet to reflect the calculation. 
Additionally, an excel document of the bid pricing sheet is being made available. Bidders may use 
this to fill out their bid, but will be responsible for ensuring the math is correct. 
 
 
 


